i Fenchurch Street, E. C. 3

1?th June. 1952.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknovledge the receipt of your
letters of the 14th and lstﬁ“iﬁstﬁnt'resﬁecﬁing'ﬁﬁéf'
steémer'“CKRISTIANSBORG“, the contents of which have
been carefully noted, and with regard thereto 1 have
o infofm you that the Society's Surveyors at Rotterdam
have to-day been requested to give the matter of the
marking of the new freeboards their attention on the
ship's arrival at Vieardingen on the 22nd or 25rd '
instant.

I may add that the Rotterdam Surveyors have
been advised that there are no conditions atiached to
the assignment.

I am, Dear Siré,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyora;
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